[image: C:\Users\hannahbannister\Diocese of Norwich Education and Academies Trust\RM Support - DNEAT Root\Academies\Information by school\The Sandringham Federation\SAWN\Operations\Branding\Logo\SAWN Logo.jpg][image: DNEAT logo purple]                                                                                                                          Sandringham & West Newton Church of England Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs Jane Gardener
School Road, West Newton, King’s Lynn, Norfolk, PE31 6AX
Tel: 01485 540506 Email: office@sandringhamwestnewton.norfolk.sch.uk Web: www.sandringhamandwestnewtonprimary.com



[image: Ditchingham-Letterhead-Footer-high-res-png]
										6th September 2018

Welcome back Newsletter Autumn 1
Dear Parents and Families,
It was lovely to see everyone back in school today, all looking refreshed and rejuvenated by wonderful summer holidays. I would like to extend a warm welcome to our new pupils and families joining us in Reception class this term. As you can see from the letterhead above and signage around school, we officially became a DNEAT academy on September 1st 2018. We are delighted that after a long process this has been completed and we can start a new chapter for the school. With this in mind, we are looking for a new parent governor to join our local governing board. A letter explaining the process for becoming a school governor is attached and if you wish to have an informal chat you are more than welcome to contact myself or our Chair of Governors Mr Roger Wood, via the school office for more information.
A comprehensive list of diary dates will be coming out to you shortly and we would like to extend an invitation for an informal ‘Meet and Greet’, where pupils can introduce their parents and families to their new teacher and classroom, after school on Wednesday next week – September 12th at pick up time 3.30pm.  No appointments required just pop in.
We are hoping to hold our annual family picnic at Sandringham Adventure playground, to which everyone is invited at 12pm on Friday 21st September for a picnic lunch, weather permitting. This is handily also Jeans for Genes day, so no worries about new uniform being spoilt! We will be having our picnic lunch followed by time to play together with the children from Flitcham and then a short service of thanksgiving and blessing for the new academic year at Sandringham Church, before returning to school for normal pick up time.

Further diary dates with more details will follow.  If you have any questions or queries, do feel free to pop in or catch me or any of the staff on the playground in the morning or at pick up. 
Warmest regards,
Jane Gardener
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